
27/05/2022 

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Dear parents and carers, 

What an amazing week! The children and staff have enjoyed celebrating the Queen's Jubilee today with a 

street party lunch, royal crafts, a 'bake off' & singing the national anthem. Don't forget to look on Twitter for 

all the nice photographs. The PTFA have also kindly donated Jubilee special pin badges for every child to mark 

the occasion. They are a lovely keepsake - thank you to our PTFA. We are all really proud of our Young Voices 

choir who performed brilliantly last night at the arena in Manchester. A great night was had by pupils, staff 

and parents. They certainly raised the roof! 

Ms Smith, who works in our morning Tiger Club, is leaving today. We wish her all the best for the future. Miss 

Johnson, who works in Little Ladybirds, is taking over her role from after half term. 

We have also had some special visitors today too...Mrs Coooper with baby Harry and Mrs Wade with baby Henry. 

They have loved joining in with our Jubilee celebrations. 

Have a fabulous half term and we will see you back on TUESDAY 7
th

 June due to INSET on Monday 6th. 

Lots of love from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team.  

 Ready, Steady, READ! - Results 
     The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the week. 

Well done to everyone who read and took part in the challenge last week. 

      1st place      Dazzling Dragonflies  100% 

    2nd place    Terrific Turtles   88% 

      3rd place    Fabulous Foxes   87% 

Attendance 
Sparkly Spiders    95% 

Dazzling Dragonflies   95.3% 

Amazing Alligators  96.3% 

Perfect Pandas   95.4% 

Terrific Turtles   88.6% 

Marvellous Meerkats  89.1% 

Outstanding Owls         97.4% 

Fabulous Foxes 95.7% 

This week's Whole School Attendance—  94% 

Whole School Target—96.5% 

We monitor all children’s attendance very 

closely with the support of our Education   

Welfare  Officer. 

House points 

 

Gryffindor -     530 

Hufflepuff  -    541 

Ravenclaw -    584 

Slytherin -       476 

Your views as parents are important to us. We welcome any suggestions or ideas on how we 

can develop & improve as a school by emailing office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk  

This week’s winners 

are: Ravenclaw 

with 584 

 points! 



Diary Dates For Parents 

May Half Term 

30th May -  6th June  

School re-opens to pupils 

7th June 

Bump up day 

16th June 

Sports week 

20th-24th June 

Year 3&4 sports day 

20th June 

Nursery & reception sports day 

21st June 

Year 1&2 sports day 

22nd June 

KS2 Shine morning 

28th June AM 

KS1 Shine morning 

1st July AM 

Rocksteady Concern Concert 

5th July 

Y4 leavers performance & awards 

6th July 

Year 2 Change for Life Festival 

7th July 

Last day of the school year 

18th July  

Summer break 

19th July—2nd September 

Young Voices—Manchester AO arena 26th May 2022  

 

 

 

How does the weather    
affect our daily lives? 
We talked about the British Value of 
Rule of Law and how severe weather 
conditions may see new rules or guid-
ance introduced. These are put in place 
to help protect us and keep us safe. 

 

‘Bump up Day’ 

16th June 2022 

All Oxhey children will move up to their new classes, 

Year 4 will go to their middle school. 

Your child will come home with a letter    stating their 

new class, teacher/TA. You will also be invited to a 

‘welcome to evening’ to share useful information ahead 

of  September. 

 

Dates & Times as follows: 

 

 Monday 11th July 5pm  KS1 

 Tuesday 12th July 5pm EYFS 

 Thursday 14th July 5pm KS2 

Contact information 

 

Please remember to     

advise the school office if 

you change any of your 

contact information. It is 

important that we have 

all contact information 

up to date for each pupil. 

 

Thank you. 



Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

Little Ladybirds  -  Oscar & Symphony 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Annabelle & Madison 

Sparkly Spiders  -   Bobby & Stanley 

Terrific Turtles  -   Arthur & Sophie 

Perfect Pandas  -   Poppy & Casper 

Amazing Alligators  -  Seb T & Harriet  

Fabulous Foxes -   All Young Voices Choir 

Outstanding Owls  -  All Young Voices Choir 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  All Young Voices Choir 

 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

           The class winner is:   

The individual winners are:   Fabulous Foxes 

 Outstanding Owls       Overall winner is:   

 1st -     Ben                Joshua 

 2nd  -  Elliot 

 3rd  -   Thalia 

 Most improved  -  Oliver 

 

 Fabulous Foxes 

 1st -   Jered 

 2nd  - Will 

 3rd  - Jackson 

 Most improved  - Aidan 

 Marvellous Meerkats 

 1st -  Joshua 

 2nd  -  Sienna 

 3rd  -    

 Most improved  -  Hunter 

 

Milo was swimmer of 

the month for all his 

swimming. 

WOW Awards……………. 

Tiger club before & after 

school pupil of the week: 

 

Scarlett Chalkley 





Thank You  

Children in Years 1 - 4 will be coming home with a 
special gift from Biddulph Town Council to                
commemorate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  

Thank you to Biddulph town council for these lovely 
gifts - they are also holding some Jubilee               
celebrations in town over the half-term week.  


